St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 8 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Well done to our Year 5 children for their super cycling proficiency. They have been practising their skills on the roads in the village and have demonstrated both confidence and common sense in their approach.

Red white and blue filled the school today. The children looked spectacular in their colours together with their party crowns. There was a real festive and patriotic feel to mark the Queen's 90th Birthday – a moment in time!

Please keep our children who are making their First Holy Communion on Saturday in your prayers. We are all looking forward to celebrating with them.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

11th June - First Holy Communion

13th June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school

18th June - Village Fete - School choir to sing

23rd June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more details to follow)

1st July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit

3rd July Choir singing at St Augustine's Church Daventry

11th July – Reports to parents

12th July - Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher

14th July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village Hall

15th July – PTFA Barbecue

17th June School Mass at 9.30am (Parents most welcome)

18th July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester

20th July – Last day of term

20th July- Leavers assembly – 1.30pm all welcome

Party in the Playground – Thursday 9th June We were delighted to welcome "Her Majesty from Aston Le

We were delighted to welcome "Her Majesty from Aston Le Walls" who came to join our celebrations. The winners of the art competition were announced and together we filled a Time Capsule to mark this day in 2016. The time capsule will be opened in 2041. The children enjoyed festive cakes and biscuits, a bowl of ice cream and pin the tail on the corgi!



Look out on the website for more photos soon!









Art Competition winners 1st place – Bea Taylor Highly Commended:

Orla, Ryuki, Zara E., Isabel, Toby, Emma, Ted, Darcey and Anna

Well Done to everyone who entered. The standard was very high, we were most impressed.

Value for June - Love



Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk